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Comments: As a life long alaskan and outdoor enthusiast I would be deeply saddened by any new restrictions to

winter motorized use in the national forest. 

It is a recreational activity to some, and part of a livelihood for others. Please consider the opinion of people who

live, work, and play in this area seriously. 

I was dismayed when the change was made to alternate years on the resurrection pass trail. 

A few vocal people changed the entire nature of the trail and made it more difficult for non motorized people to

make it in. 

In the end,I know my comment doesn't matter and outsiders who have never visited and never will visit the

chugach national forest will over power those who were born and raised here. 


